Teller County
Community Development Services

P.O. Box 1886 m Woodland Park, Colorado 80866 a» (719) 687-3048 m FAX (719) 687-5256

September 28, 2018

Meg Burt

Senior Environmental Manager

Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Company (CC&V)
Box 1921, Victor, CO 80860

SUBJECT: Planning Review: Re. No Impact Technical Revision (A
Creek and Victor Gold Mining (CCV) Permit No.

M-1980-244; Cripple Creek & Victor Gold

Mining Company; Cresson Project; - TR-#106 Ready Line Construction

Dear Ms. Burt:

The Teller County Planning Department has completed its review of the Newmont Mining Corporation’s
(CC&V) Technical Revision TR # 106 - Ready Line Construction.

1.

Teller County understands that this TR is being submitted to DRMS in order to construct a new
ready line for mine operations equipment to be located immediately to the west of the East
Cresson Overburden Storage Area (ECOSA) as depicted in figure | of the TR request.

It is further understood that this change is due to removal of overburden material which lies
underneath and in the vicinity of the current ready line. Once removed, the approximately 1.5
million tons of over overburden material from the Globe Hill and Schist [sland pits, will be
placed directly to the west of the current ECOSA footprint as depicted on page 2 of the included
figure 1. This material will be placed at a height not to exceed 10, 680 feet.

Both the current ready line and the new ready line, as well as the current location of the
overburden material and the new location of the over burden material lie within the CCMOD.
Finally, if approved, this activity will begin on October 1, 2018 and weather depending, should be
complete by the end of October 2018.

Pursuant to follow on information received from Katie Blake, Senior Environmental Coordinator
CC&V on September 20, 2018, there will be no additional internal roads created, no vaults or
septic systems and no additional structures requested or built as a result of the movement of the
ready line.



5. Teller County has reviewed this request against the standards contained in Appendix A, CCMOD,
sections 8.A and 8.B and finds that it is compliant. Teller County concurs with TR# 106 as
written and has no objections subject to two conditions of approval:

a. That the new overburden storage area which will lie directly to the west of the existing
ECOSA area as depicted in figure 2 of the TR request not exceed the 10,680 foot

height.

b. That the new overburden storage area which will lie directly to the west of the existing
ECOSA area as depicted in figure 2 of the TR request not include any lighting,

If you have any questions, please contact me at (719) 686-5414 or email williamsd@co.teller.co.us.

‘Dan Wiiliams
The Teller County Planning Official

Cc: Lynda Morgan, CDSD Director
Canmille Krochta, Administrative Planning Assistant
Tim Cazier, DRMS




